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From

To

Letter No.58/2020/HNQA/SHA dated 09.06.2020

Executive Director,

State Health Agency.

EHCP

Dear Sir/Madam,

Sub:- Empanelment of Private Hospitals under AB PMJAY-KASP reg.

Greetings from State Health Agency.

As per the Government decision, the implementation of AB PMJAY-KASP in the State of Kerala will be
taken over from the Insurance Company by the newly constituted State Health Agency (SHA) starting 1%
July 2020. In Private EHCPs (Empanelled Health Care Providers), the scheme will be implemented with the
support of a Third Party Administrator, M/s.Health India TPA Services Pvt. Ltd. approved by the
Government through a transparent tender process.

To ensure a seamless transition in to the new mode of implementation, the following activities are to
be completed.

1.

EHCP should sign an agreement with the SHA. To quick start the process, hospitals are advised to
revert back with no objection/willingness as reply email by 14™ June 2020. After receiving email
from your side, we will proceed further with the signing of revised agreement for the new period
starting 1 July 2020.

Enclosed in this email is the new Health Benefit Package (HBP 2.0) with updated rates. Kindly go
through and get acquainted with the new treatment package rates.

To smoothen your on boarding, ensure all required IT Infrastructure are in place and functional in
compliance to NHA guidelines. '

EHCP should update their details in the Hospital Empanelment Module portal as per the
requirements of AB PM-JAY-KASP (eg: Financial details, Accreditation details, Manpower,
Specialities etc.)

Please comply with the above guidelines on priority for a smoother transition to the mode of scheme
implementation. For any clarifications, please feel free to call Dr.Vimal V, Manager (Hospital Network &
Quality Assurance) at 9961210444,

Yours faithfully,

EARS OF
CELEBRATING
THE MAHATMA

NHM Directorate, General Hospital Junction
Thiruvananthapuram 695035,Phone:0471 2301181,2302784
website: www.arogyakeralam gov.in,
email: statehealthagencykerala@gmail.com



